
Timothy P McGowan 
12594 Buckwheat Rd 
Akron,NY 14001 

Dear �� /11cC-RAC�t!·_;:j:.

September 21, 2023 

Please accept this letter of resignation for retirement, effective September 20, 2023. I have 
enjoyed my time at Erie County Water Authority and thank all of my co-workers and management team 
for this employment opportunity. My retirement paperwork has been submitted. Since I have reached 
retirement age, I am looking forward to this next stage of my life, and wish the entire staff of Erie 
County Water Authority my best wishes and deepest thanks. 

Sincerely, 

c/�;:d'� Timothy P McGowan 
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